January 31, 2013

Ms. Connie Singleton
Williamson County Purchasing
301 SE Inner Loop, Suite 106
Georgetown, TX 78626

Re: Extension of Residential Lease Agreement
Dear Ms. Singleton:

| request consideration to extend the Residential Lease Agreement
between Williamson County and George R. Bell for the property located
at 9769 HWY 29 W, Georgetown, Texas, 78628 at the same base rent of
$750.00 plus a sum equal to one-twelfth the amount of the annual ad
valorem taxes assessed against improvements of the Premises in the
preceding calendar year, in accordance with Section 5 of the Residential
Lease Agreement.

Please call with any questions, or if | can assist in any way.

Respectfully,

George R. Bell
P.O. Box 4223
Cedar Park, Texas 78630

Cc: Mr. Gary Wilson



